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Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee: 

 

We need your support to build the new stadium in Eugene and save the Eugene 

Emeralds.   This will be a great investment in our community, not just for the 

Emeralds but as a stadium facility which can be used for many other events here in 

Eugene.  Eugene is growing fast with many good things going on, and this stadium is 

just going to make Eugene that much better.  I hope you provide your support. 


